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The FDC was asked to investigate the challenges associated with compensating undergraduates involved with faculty research and grants. Dr. May was asked to reach out to Dr. Shoemaker, in his new role as Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education and Assessment. He has indicated an interest in learning more about these potential challenges, and for convening a meeting with financial aid.

To gather numerous examples, potentially illustrating different challenges or common themes, a single question survey has been created. The FDC is requesting that the senate EC consider distributing this survey to the senate to expedite the collection of responses to move this important issue forward. (The link below is to the one question Qualtrics survey.)

Senate FDC Undergrad Research Compensation 

Respectfully,
Grace May
